
I believe with the background check and research that is covered is  sufficient for protecting the public.  Lets take a look at the 
facts...
https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:d782cac1-c813-4ae1-be51-a4e74298d42d
It looks to me that the real threat is not to the general public but to the gun owner. There is a bigger threat that the gun owner would 
take his own life before he would take anothers life.  This bill does nothing to address the real problem of gun ownership. 
This bill has no basis on fact. I urge you to vote no.


